Matthew Johnson

From: Executive LHA <executive.lha@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 9 November 2020 9:00 PM

To: Matthew Johnson

Subject: Beryl Davis

Good Evening Matthew,

The LHA board has met and agreed that unfortunately we are unable to support the placing of a plaque in
the Llthgow hockey.

We currency we do not have any plaques for our members and volunteers

Regards

Secretary
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